
VOLUME 2
October 2023

S O N O M A  C H A R T E R  
N E W S L E T T E R

Our first "families" event was

September 15th. Students from

across grade levels met in small

groups (their school "family" for

the year) and completed art

projects together. These events

will be held once a month. Ask

your student who their family is at

school and how they connected

with these new friends!

The SCS Annual Giving Campaign is essential to bridge

the gap in the school's operating budget, as state

funding falls short of meeting all financial obligations.

The Annual Giving Campaign relies on donations from

parents and the community. Your gift to SCS Annual

Fund directly supports our ability to offer a robust

education and arts experience for our students

Your gift–no matter how big or small–can help. 

Please see front office for details. 

ANNUAL CAMPAIGN FUND

Friday, 10/11 at 6:00 pm
Room 8 SCS Campus

School Board Meeting  

Thursday, 10/28 at 5:00 pm
SCS Room 7 

CCC Parent Meeting

Grade-Level School  
“Families”Stay for morning ceremony and join in on the fun! 

Mondays: Musical Mondays with Ms. Headley
 
Tuesdays: Student led 

 Wednesdays: The Golden Sneaker Award 
Given to the class that has completed the most
reading steps for the week. 

Thursdays a student from each class receives a
homework pass. 

Fridays: Two names are drawn as STAR students
from each cluster.

MORNING CEREMONY

 

We are happy to welcome parent volunteers to SCS!  
Please see Kari or Paloma in the front office with

questions and to receive a volunteer packet.

Interested in Volunteering?
      Stay Connected!

Learn about all things class and
school related through the

parent portal 

Please reach out to the front
office to gain access to

ParentSquare. 

Friday, 10/27 at 3pm

SCS Halloween Carnival



THANK YOU TO THE MANY SPONSORS & DONORS 

SUCCESS
 $2500 was raised for SONOMA CHARTER SCHOOL 

The DeAlba family, Kate Cherry, the Myers Family, Kingstown Entertainment, Haraszthy

Family Wine, Highway 12 Winery, Coursey Graves, and Abbots Passage

 FRIED CHICKEN epic

JAGGY GEAR STILL AVAILABLE
WWW.BIT.LY/JAGSWAG

U P D A T E S

Interested in supporting an upcoming SCS event or

volunteering as a driver or chaperone for class field trips?

Sign up online or inform a SCS staff member. 

Email pto@scs.k12.ca.us for more information.

The school values parent and participant input to keep 

the environment unique and supportive. 

Volunteers NeededWe are excited to

announce our first round

of staff grants! These

grants help support

teachers’ needs inside

the classroom. 
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CCC EVENT CALENDAR ATTACHED


